
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 7, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 672 
Re: Norcal to Houston Service Change 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
In an effort to provide more consistent and reliable service from Oakland and Lathrop 
(including Sacramento) to Houston, TX the following service enhancements will take 
effect immediately: 
 
Oakland 
 
Cutoff  2359 Day 0 
Frequency Saturday, Monday, Wednesday 
Availability 0800 Day 6 
 
Lathrop 
 
Cutoff  1000 Day 0 
Frequency Sunday, Tuesday, Thursday 
Availability 0800 Day 5 
 
 
Given the small amount of Eastbound volume operating from Lathrop to Houston, the 
UPRR will cancel Lathrop to Houston service effective July 1, 2005.  The Oakland 
train service will remain as described above. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local Business Development 
Representative. 
 
We appreciate your business.   
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
 

S

S T A C K

F A C T S 


